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SPC

PRESSURIZED CRACK, CREVICE AND SURFACE SPRAY

DOMESTIC

BUG EXTERMINATOR

INSECTICIDE SOUS PRESSION
POUR FISSURES FREVASSES ET ENDROITS INFESTES.

USAGE DOMESTIQUE

NO.D'ENR./REG.NO. 22877 P.C.P. ACT/L.P.A.

GUARANTEE/GARANTIE: PROPOXUR  1.5%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

WARNING: FLAMMABLE
AVERTISSEMENT: INFLAMMABLE

EXPLOSIVE/EXPLOSIF

285 g

STANDARD PEST CONTROL
883 O'CONNOR DRIVE, E. YORK, ON M4B 2S7

DIRECTION FOR USE: For use as a crack and crevice or spot
treatment only.  Spray surfaces until wet.  Do not spray people,
plants or pets.  Do not allow children to contact treated
surfaces until surfaces are completely dry.

INDOOR USE: Kills COCKROACHES, ants, crickets, silverfish,
spiders, saw-toothed grain beetles(exposed stage); Spray into
cracks and crevices around baseboards and other places where
these insects hide.  Apply behind and beneath cabinets,
refrigerators, sinks, stoves and in and around waste containers. 
Repeat as needed.  Do not spray foodstuff or house plants.  Avoid



contamination of food, utensils and food preparation areas.  Do
not use where food is prepared, handled or stored.  Avoid
excessive wetting of plastic, rubber and asphalt surfaces such as
tiles and floor coverings.

OUTDOOR USE: Kills COCKROACHES, ants, clovermites, crickets,
fleas, millipedes, sow bugs, brown dog ticks.  Spray infested
areas including outside surfaces of screens, doors, window
frames, foundations, patios or other places where insects may
enter.  For ants, spray hills and runways, trails and places
where ants enter premises.  Repeat as necessary.  Do not spray
vegetation.

PRECAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  FLAMMABLE.  Contents
under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate.  Do not expose to
temperatures over 50 deg C.  Do not use near open flame.  Do not
smoke while using.  Do not spray towards eyes.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid breathing
of spray mist and use with adequate ventilation.  Do not use as a
space spray.  Remove pets and cover fish bowls before spraying.

FIRST AID: Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing.  If on
skin, wash with soap and warm water.  If in eyes, rinse with
plenty of water.  If irritation persists, consult a physician. 
Atropine sulphate is antidotal.  Use oxygen therapy and treat
symptomatically for poisoning.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

DISPOSAL: When empty, press valve to release all remaining
pressure.  Wrap and discard in household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


